
 

NRPSI’s Positioning 
 
 
Just a small selection of NRPSI’s recent public lobbying and advocacy on behalf of registered and 
regulated public service interpreters who are Registrants on the National Register; putting the case 
for RPSI’s to Government, politicians, mandarins in the Civil Service, framework-writers, public 
organisations, privately owned agencies and those showing an interest in the search for best 
possible practice in public service interpreting. 
 
There are also many private letters, emails, texts, WhatsApps and telephone calls which cannot be 
published but follow the same strategic approach, as outlined on pages 4,5 and 6 of the Annual 
Review, found at http://www.nrpsi.org.uk/downloads/1240_NRPSI_Annual_Review_6th_Edition.pdf 
 
Over 4,300 views of this post tackling the 30th July tbw bilingual-mailer 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/orlovmike/detail/recent-activity/ 
 
NRPSI response to the Government regarding asylum issues 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/NRPSI-responds-to-Government-s-plans-for-the-asylum-
system.html 
 
The Case for Professionalism and against Outsourcing 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/The-case-for-NRPSI-s-Code-of-Professional-Conduct-and-
Protection-of-Title-for-accredited-registered-and-regulated-professional-RPSIs.html 
 
YouTube Getting The Best Out of NRPSI Webinar 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CS7tN5dPVWo&feature=youtu.be 
 
Article concerning the case for registration and regulation 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/The-Case-for-Registration-and-Regulation.html 
 
Mailer to public sector employees and others who are website users 
https://nrpsi.cmail19.com/t/ViewEmail/t/3CBE9029A88291882540EF23F30FEDED 
 
Letter to Law Society Gazette calling for greater protection of RPSIs 
https://www.lawgazette.co.uk/feedback/dangers-of-the-default-mode/5104027.article 
 
NRPSI published Ministry of Justice response to NUPIT letter 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/HMCTS-comments-re-conditions-and-terms-given-current-
challenges.html 
 
Law Society Gazette article supporting statutory regulation 
https://www.lawgazette.co.uk/news/fears-over-unregulated-interpreters-following-law-firm-
rejection/5103204.article 
 



Letter in the Law Society Gazette supporting NRPSI and RPSIs 
https://www.lawgazette.co.uk/feedback/letters-roundup-2-march-2020/5103258.article 
 
Public Service Interpreting in the NHS 
https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/public-service-interpreting-nhs-uk-mike-orlov/ 
 
Article in the Financial Times tackling the Ministry of Justice 
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6597454877679595520/ 
 
YouTube video projection protection of title for RPSIs 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TMtpTRA4Zpo&feature=youtu.be 
 
Published article in Government Business magazine 
https://governmentbusiness.co.uk/features/issues-outsourcing-valuable-professionalism 
 
Letter to the Government in defence of statutory regulation for RPSIs and mandatory engagement 
with RPSIs 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/Robust-projection-of-the-values-of-and-need-for-RPSIs.html 
 
Article submitted to Government Magazine supporting RPSIs 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/Fighting-for-RPSI-conditions-and-remuneration-article-
submitted-to-Government-Business-magazine-click-here.html 
 
Arguing for improvements in the NHS procurement of language services 
https://healthbusinessuk.net/features/interpreting-nhs?fbclid=IwAR21Dh-
yaxxErt9uonxH_f_12yqPunzXlfAOxOVgtIpWzwtMfm2Ujj-VimQ 
 
Letter to the Law Society Gazette 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/Open-letter-to-the-Law-Society-Gazette-on-behalf-of-NRPSI-
Registrants.html 
 
Insourcing rather than outsourcing 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/After-40-years-of-awarding-contracts-to-the-private-sector-
insourcing-is-now-the-way-for-local-authorities-to-cut-costs-and-improve-quality.html 
 
NRPSI Strategy until 2021 
https://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/NRPSI-Our-Strategy-for-2019-2021.html 
 
Aid for interpreters in tough times 
http://www.aptij.es/index.php?l=en 
 
Work with the Migration Advisory Committee and the Review of the Shortage of Occupation List 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file
/922019/SOL_2020_Report_Final.pdf 
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